
Shared Use Path and Drainage Improvements 
on Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A 

Intersection to 24th Street
Vilano Beach, St. Johns County, Florida

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS

 

Both virtual and in-person participants will be given equal opportunities to ask questions and make
oral statements that will become part of the public meeting record.

Persons who wish to submit written statements or other comments may do so prior to or during the
meeting in the comments section at https://nflroads.com/vph. Interested parties may also submit
questions, statements and other comments by sending them to Tyler Klemm at (904) 360-5608, by
email at Tyler.Klemm@dot.state.fl.us, or by traditional mail at 2198 Edison Avenue Jacksonville,
FL 32204. All comments or statements postmarked on or before April 22, 2025, will become part
of the public meeting record.

Title VI
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. People
who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or who require translation services (free of charge)
should contact Brie Isom, PIO, at (904) 360-5457 or email Brie.Isom@dot.state.fl.us at least seven days prior to the meeting. The
environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal environmental laws for this project are being,
or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of
Understanding dated May 26, 2022, and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) public meeting to discuss a
proposed improvements on Coastal Highway (State Road A1A) from the Jimmy Buffett Memorial
Highway (State Road A1A) intersection to 24th Street.  

FDOT proposes the following improvements:

(See reverse side for images illustrating these changes)

For more information, contact Tyler Klemm at (904) 360-5608 or
Tyler.Klemm@dot.state.fl.us 

An 8-foot-wide trail for pedestrians and cyclists 
Drainage improvements in various locations to improve roadway flooding

FIN# 429931-1 & 429931-2

mailto:Wayne.TookerJr@dot.state.fl.us


 

 

ABOUT THE PROJECT
Shared Use Path and Drainage Improvements on

Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A
Intersection to 24th Street 

Vilano Beach, St.Johns County, Florida

 

PROPOSED SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS

FIN# 429931-1 & 429931-2

The above rendering represents intersection improvements and the 8-foot-wide trail for pedestrians and cyclists
on Coastal Highway from the State Road A1A intersection to 24th Street.

The above rendering represents the proposed 8- foot trail and drainage improvements to Coastal Highway from
the State Road A1A intersection to 24th Street to reduce roadway flooding.


